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Date: November 24, 2020 
 
To: All EIYSA Members 
 
From: Dan Curtis – Executive Director 
 
Re: Alberta Government Suspension of Sport 
 
 
 
As per the Government of Alberta announcement on November 24th, the EIYSA program will be 
suspended for an additional period of 21 days, beginning on Tuesday, November 24th with the 
program hopefully resuming for the December 19-20th scheduled league games.   
 
Obviously, we will follow any further restrictions that the Government of Alberta may impose.  
We are also awaiting further information from Alberta Soccer Association on potential 
exemptions to the suspension of soccer activities for sports/leagues who have implemented 
significant COVID-19 safety protocols.  As mentioned in the previous memo EIYSA and the 
soccer community as a whole has done an exceptional job with everyone’s attention and 
adherence to the safety measures that all players and Team Officials have been faced with.  We 
look forward to returning to play before Christmas for some and into the New Year for several 
other teams. 
 
Please note that this 21 day suspension of play includes games, practice/training, or any team 
events.  The EIYSA Board of Directors will be meeting in the near future to discuss all matters 
associated with the remaining indoor season. 
 
Stay safe and take care! 


